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New technical applied science building, Block L. 

Project summary 

We are excited to announce the new technical applied science building has been finished. 

School Infrastructure NSW has handed over the following new facilities and external works to the school: 

• a new technical applied science building Block L with technical, computer, music and arts workspaces
• new administration facilities within existing Block A
• upgraded learning spaces in Block A and B
• removal of the demountable administration facilities to create a new open play space
• removal of the art rooms near Kennedy Street
• demolition of the existing technical applied science building (Block D) and storeroom with kiln (Block H).

Landscaping works, including tree planting along the fence line of Stretham Avenue are also complete. 

Trees will soon be planted along the fence line of Thomas Street by the Department of Education’s Asset 
Management unit. This unit is responsible for all ongoing general maintenance of Picnic Point High School. 

Photos of the completed works at Picnic Point High School 

New Block L and landscaping works  New Block L and futsal court 
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Photos of the internal rooms in new Block L 

New flexible learning space 

 New visual arts workspace 

New technical workspace  New computer workspace 

For more information 

If you have any questions or concerns about the completed upgrade works, please contact School 
Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. Please direct all other 
questions or concerns to the school. 
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